
 
 
 
 
 

 

EMAIL SENT JUNE 6, 2018 

Dear Students, 

Below are some important reminders from the Financial Aid & Fees Office: 

Fall/Winter Tuition Fees 

-The 2018-2019 academic year Fee Schedule will be available soon. Check the Brescia webpage for 

updates. Students should remember to pay their fees to BRESCIA not Western. The first installment of 

fees is due on August 13, 2018.  

Personal Brescia Invoice 

-Your tuition/residence fees will be posted on your Brescia Personal Invoice. Please remember that 

Brescia DOES NOT use your Western Student Centre to post fees. Your personal invoice will not be 

available until mid-July. Check the Brescia website and your UWO email account for updates. Questions 

regarding fees and your personal invoice can be directed to brescia@uwo.ca.  

Consent to Release Information 

-Brescia cannot release information regarding payments, fees, invoices, etc. to anyone but the 

STUDENT. To provide consent to a third party (ie. A parent), students can now complete an ELECTRONIC 

Consent to Release through their Student Centre. Please click here for information on how to complete 

this process. 

2018-2019 Fall/Winter OSAP Application 

-The full-time OSAP application is now available. The part-time OSAP application will be available in early 

July. Remember, Brescia students are asked to complete their application by June 30th to ensure funding 

is in place by the start of the academic year, and for students relying on OSAP to cover their first 

installment of fees. Students with questions or concerns regarding OSAP should email brfinaid@uwo.ca.  

Financial Aid Appointments 

-Students can now book an appointment with the Financial Aid Officer electronically through “BOOKED 

IN.” Simply visit the Financial Aid page of the Brescia website and click the “Book Appointment” button. 

Please provide detailed information in your booking form to assist with triaging. 

Brescia’s Bursary and Work Study Program 

-Brescia’s Fall/Winter Bursary & Work Study program will be announced soon. Stay tuned to your UWO 

email and Brescia's website for more information in the near future! The anticipated release date is set 

for early July.  

External Financial Aid 
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-Now is a great time of year to check out external sources of financial aid. Brescia has created a list of 

some external scholarships, awards, and bursaries that are offered to university students on behalf of 

outside organizations. See what is out there and APPLY! Click here for the list.  

 

Please continue to check your email throughout the summer for important updates from the Financial 

Aid Office and Fees Office. 

For questions, please contact the HIVE at brescia@uwo.ca  

Regards, 

Rachel  
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